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Da : noreply@cineca.it
Oggetto : Request copy of document

A : test-iris1@cineca.it
Rispondi a : a gobbi <a.gobbi@cineca.it>

Zimbra test-iris1@cineca.it

Request copy of document

ven, 13 set 2019, 11:14

Dear MAROGNA, Alessandro,

A user of IRIS Verona, named gobbi and using the email a.gobbi@cineca.it,
requested a copy of the file(s) associated with the document: "Are myeloid-
derived suppressor cells (MDSC) a predictive marker to evaluate pancreatic
ductal adenocarcinoma progression?" (http://hdl.handle.net/11562/925224)
submitted by you.

This request came along with the following message:

"MessaggioMessaggioMessaggioMessaggioMessaggio"

To answer, click https://cint02-univr.iris.cineca.it/request-item?
step=2&token=c97937e5c42ac0a0474ee391210783ae 
 Whether you choose to grant or deny the request, we think that it's in your
best interest to respond.

IF YOU ARE NOT AN AUTHOR OF THIS DOCUMENT, and only submitted the document
on the author's behalf, PLEASE REDIRECT THIS MESSAGE TO THE AUTHOR(S).  Only
the author(s) should answer the request to send a copy.

IF YOU ARE AN AUTHOR OF THE REQUESTED DOCUMENT, thank you for your
cooperation!

If you have any questions concerning this request, please contact
catalogo.ricerca@ateneo.univr.it.

===REAL RECIPIENT===
alessandro.marogna@univr.it
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